
 

 

NOTICE 149/2024 
 

Festive Season Closure of the Driving License Testing 
Centre (Barkly East)  

 
Senqu local municipality’s Department of Public Safety wishes to inform everyone about the 

closure of our Driving License Testing Centre in Barkly East as follows: 

The centre will close from Tuesday, 24th December 2024 @ 12H00 and to be re-opened on 

Thursday, 2nd January 2025. 

 

For any queries or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. 

 
 

T.A Mawonga 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER  

 


